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Ottawa, February 6, 1930

sir,-

With reference to your letter of the 9th ultimo

I have to inform you that I have written to the Provincial

Department of game and Fischeries at Toronto, on your behalf.

In reply-they have informed me that you should communicate

direct with Mr. David Lamonday, Geme and Fisher overseer,

Syng Inlet, with a view toescuring aEishing license in the

Georgian Bay.

jour ohedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Councillor James J.Panajewong,

naga,

imme 5798

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES lUBLIQUES

CANADA


